
 

  

SHIPPING AGENTS’ MEMO  

09-2023 

 

 
Date: 07 July 2023 

Subject: Availability of Towage assets - 4 tug capability restored   

This Shipping Agents’ Memo is applicable to all shipping movements from 7 July 2023 / 1630 hours 

onwards for vessels serviced by A-class towage in the Port of Fremantle. 

This Shipping Agents Memo replaces SAM 08-2023 which is now deleted. 

The Svitzer tug - FALCON has returned to service from Dry-dock and will be available for port usage 

from 7 July 2023 / 1630 hours onwards. While the Svitzer tug - REDHEAD continues to undergo repairs 

/ rectification, the 4-tug capability for the port has been restored.  

Fremantle Ports appreciates the patience and co-operation that we have received from all port users 

during this challenging period. 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 

harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 

 

 

____________________________ 

Capt. Savio Fernandes  

     Harbour Master  
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